CITY OF BELVEDERE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
REGULAR MEETING OF THE
CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the City Council scheduled
for Monday, September 13, 2021, at 6:30 PM in the Council Chambers, 450 San Rafael,
Belvedere, Avenue and via teleconference, has been cancelled.

/s/Beth Haener
City Clerk

Date posted: 8/31/2021





